
Eastbourne

The Big Vote in East Sussex is supported and funded by East Sussex County Council.  
The East Sussex Youth Cabinet and Members of Youth Parliament  

do not represent the views of East Sussex County Council.

VOTING OPEN FROM 9 NOVEMBER TO 30 NOVEMBER

About me:

My favourite thing to eat is spare ribs and I’m a member of 

the school rugby squad!

Why I want to be a Youth Cabinet Member:

Vote for me because I want to give YOU a voice. 

Vote for me because I want to improve YOUR lifestyle. 

Vote for me because I want to help YOU.
VOTE LUKE CAHILL!

My two campaign issues are:

1. Enabling more young people to have a voice in decisions 

that affect them

2. Providing more work experience and apprenticeship 

opportunities and careers advice

Luke Cahill


